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IEEE Computer Society 

Multiple-Valued Logic Technical Committee 

 

MVL-TC Symposium Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

May 25, 2021 

Online (Zoom) 

 

  

 
  

Chair: Y. Yuminaka, MVL-TC Chair 

Attendees: N. Homma, M. Lukac, S. Nagayama, M. Natsui, P. Niemann, J. Pantović, K. Smith, R. Ueno, 

R. Wille 

 

The meeting began at 15:30 (UTC) 

1. Welcome – The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting.  He outlined the agenda. 

 

2. Reports 

a. ISMVL-2020 – Y. Yuminaka reported on last year’s symposium.  The number of paper 

submissions was 80, and 52 papers were accepted.  There were 84 registrations and 74 attendees 

including 23 students (onsite: 25, online: 49). 

 

b. ISMVL-2021 – S. Nagayama reported on the current symposium.  There are 61 registrations 

(authors: 33, non-authors: 28).  The number of paper submissions was 46, and 35 papers were 

accepted. 

 

c. ULSIWS-2021 – M. Natsui reported on this year’s workshop.  The date of the workshop was 

changed from the day before ISMVL into the day after ISMVL.  The workshop will be held on 

May 28, 2021.  There are six regular talks, and more than 30 people have registered. 

 

3. Future Events 

a. ISMVL-2022 – K. Smith reported that the 52nd symposium would be held on May 18 to 20 in 

Dallas, TX, USA as approved at the 2020 Plenary Session.  M. Thornton will serve as 

Symposium Chair, K. Smith will serve as Program Chair, D. MacFarlane will serve as 

Local/Publicity Chair, and M. Miller will serve as Financial Chair.  She noted that the location 

of the symposium would be at Southern Methodist University.   The paper submission deadline 

is Nov. 1, 2021 as usual. 

 

b. ULSIWS-2022 – M. Natsui proposed merging the workshop into the ISMVL as a special 

session.  Y. Yuminaka suggested continuing the discussion about the next chair and style of 

the workshop. 
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4. Site Proposal for ISMVL-2023 – Y. Yuminaka proposed hosting ISMVL-2023 in Japan.  He also 

proposed that the exact location in Japan and the symposium committee members would be presented 

at the next ISMVL. 

The proposal was very well received. 

 

5. There being no other business, the meeting concluded at 16:10 (UTC). 

 

 

Recorded by  

 

Shinobu Nagayama 

MVL-TC Secretary 


